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CLIVE SMITH, NORTHWOOD RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION

Clive Smith, on behalf of the Northwood Residents’ Association addressed the Board to formally
introduce himself and provided an update on current key issues in the Northwood community.
Issues raised included future development of Northwood Shopping Centre, security issues, boy
racers, neighbourhood watch, through traffic and the continuation of Northwood Boulevard to
Johns Road. These are matters which the Association will continue to attempt to address.

The Board received the information.
ROWENA PALMER, HEAVY TRUCK USAGE IN TYRONE STREET

Rowena Palmer addressed the Board regarding heavy truck usage in Tyrone Street. This has
been an ongoing issue in the street for many years.

Rowena asserted that Tyrone Street is a residential street and heavy vehicles could use an
alternative route.

The Board decided to request that staff urgently investigate and report back on the possibility of
a heavy traffic restriction/by-law being installed in Tyrone Street.
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Note
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